[sraelson & Associates, Inc.

CONSULTING ENGINEERS, LAND SURVEYORS
10100 MORGAN AVENUE SOUTH o  BLOOMINGTON, MINNESOTA 55431 e (612) 884-5371

October 26, 1983

Mr. Roland Anderson
County Surveyor

Anoka County Courthouse
325 E. Main Street
Anoka, MN 55303

Re: .Ditch # 41 - Sand Creek Alignment (301-001B)

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Enclosed is a copy of the proposed alignment for Ditch #41.

We have attempted to plot the original alignment as described in
field notes. We have found that the notes are seriously in error.
In an attempt to forstall platting by Developers to a meandering
ditch, we have prepared the alignment as shown.

Let me know your thoughts and concerns.

Yours Truly,

arold

cc: Mel Schulte
AT Sannerud

Alvin R. Rehder, R.L.S. Harold G. Israelson, P.E. Lowell E. Wenzel, P.E.
Gregory R. Halling, P.E. Gregory P. Struve, P.E. Frank J. Berg, P.E.




Office of
. ANOKA COUNTY SURVEYOR

Roland W. Anderson

Room E218, County Court House

ANOKA, MINNESOTA 55303 o 612-421-4760
421-4760, Ex, 1314

November 1, 1983

Mr. Harold G. Israelson
Israelson and Associates
10100 Morgan Avenue South
Bloomington, Mn. 55431

| Re:  Ditch #41 - Sand Creek Alignment (301-001B)
Dear Harold,

The copies of the alignment of County Ditch #41 (Sand Creek) have been
reviewed by both myself and Paul Ruud, our County Engineer, and we find
that it is a definite improvement over the alignment as shown on the
plan of County Ditch #41 in our files. Paul indicated delight that the
proposed alignment on the sheets that you sent me would be farther away
in one place to the County State Aid Highway #11.

I presume that the work that you are doing is preliminary to the re-
construction or repair of the ditch and thus legalizing the descript-
ion of the alignment. We have no concerns about the proposed align-
ment and we do commend you for your efforts.

Youps truly,

/),

Roland W. Anderson
Anoka County Surveyor

RWA/bp

c: Mel Schulte
Al Sannerud
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